
 

September 30, 2016  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2016-0186 – Union Gas Limited – Panhandle Reinforcement Project 
Intention to participate in Technical Conference of October 4, 2016 

 
In response to Procedural Order No. 2 VECC would advise that it is our intention to attend the Technical 
Conference.  However, we are still reviewing and analysing the interrogatory responses.  To the extent 
we have follow-up questions they will be in the areas of depreciation, the capacity availability and 
alternative of Ojibway deliveries and the proposed cost allocation methodology.  This would include, but 
not be limited to interrogatories:  B.-VECC.1;  B.Staff.4;  B.ApprO.7; B.LPMA.11; B.VECC.5;  B.FRPO.6;  
B.Staff.3; B.Staff.6 ; B. BOMA .14; and B.LPMA.6.       
 
Yours truly, 
 
M. Garner/ for  
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Ms. Karen Hockin, Manager Regulatory Initiatives 
khockin@uniongas.com 


